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My name is Bradley Buckler and I currently work as an Advanced EMT. I am planning 

to get my Paramedic degree in the future. I believe that removing the degree 

requirement is a mistake and will set the profession of Emergency Medical Services 

back as we have fought long and hard to be recognized as a profession. I urge every 

professional care giver to oppose this bill. 


